
 

 

01/31/22 

Dear Staff and Families, 

Communication is critical to creating a culture of care and forward progress.  In the past few 
years, the district has updated the website design, sought feedback for user-friendly navigation, 
added Instagram to our social media platform, focused on Facebook posts featuring a wide-
range of activities and celebrations, sent out weekly newsletters to afford all stakeholders the 
opportunity to stay informed. 

In the near future, you will find an update to our Board Info on our website.  For now, the links 
you might choose to access are as follows: 

School Board YouTube Channel 

January 26th, 2022 School Board Meeting 

2/9/2022 Regular School Board Meeting 

Thanks for considering joining us! 

Take care, 

Chris 

Chris Bergman 
Superintendent 
Clarinda Community School District 
423 East Nodaway  
712-542-5165 
cbergman@clarindacsd.org 
  

#theCARDINALway 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCnGs6q7pHYYHht_Y3UYN8Cg/videos
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PHie-f6jokc&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nfjUKshzAAc
mailto:cbergman@clarindacsd.org

